
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

           
  

 
Serving Sacramento and Placer Counties 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Sacramento Metropolitan Fire District 
Regular Meeting scheduled for January 9, 2020 at 6:00 PM has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next Regular Meeting will be held on Thursday, January 23, 2020 at 
6:00 PM in the Board Room of the Sacramento Metropolitan Fire District, 
10545 Armstrong Avenue, Mather, California. 
 
     
 
Posted on January 6, 2020 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Melissa Penilla, Clerk of the Board 
 
 

 
          

 

 
 
 
 
Jennifer Sheetz 
Board President 
Division 5 
 

Matt Kelly 
Board Vice President 
Division 7 
 

Cinthia Saylors 
Board Secretary 
Division 1 
 

Grant Goold 

Board Member 
Division 2 
 

Randy Orzalli 
Board Member 
Division 3 
 

Ted Wood 
Board Member  
Division 4 
 

D’Elman Clark 
Board Member  
Division 6 
 

Gay Jones 
Board Member 
Division 8 
 

Jim Barnes 

Board Member 
Division 9 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

  Sacramento Metropolitan Fire District 
    

      10545 Armstrong Ave., Suite 200 . Mather, California 95655 . Phone (916) 859-4300 . Fax (916) 859-3700 

 

  

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS - REGULAR MEETING  

 

Thursday, January 9, 2020 – 6:00 PM 
 

Sacramento Metropolitan Fire District 
10545 Armstrong Avenue 

Board Room – Second Floor 
Mather, California 

 
The mission of the Sacramento Metropolitan Fire District is to provide professional  

and compassionate protection, education and service to our community. 
 
 

Todd Harms 
Fire Chief 


